
Good Morning, 
  
  
Transgrid reference number:                     2022-525 
  
Proposal:                                                        Notice of Exhibition – Birriwa Solar Farm (SSD-29508870) 
  
Please find Transgrid response to: 2022-525  Notice of Exhibition – Birriwa Solar Farm (SSD-
29508870 below: 
  
  

• The Environmental Assessments team are yet to provide any advice on this project. We will 
carry out a due diligence assessment of the EIS and supporting documentation in relation to 
the proposed connection works, once directed to by Lumea 

  
• Confirming that this isn’t a customer project. Customer will need to engage Transgrid via a 

Connection Processes Agreement to facilitate a connection to Transgrid’s network and will 
need to include all new connection assets as part of its approval 

  
• Property have no further comments until this becomes a customer project. Property will 

provide the relevant advice to Lumea once directed as part of the project 
  

  
Regards 
  
Michael 
  
Michael Platt 
Easements and Development Assessment Advisor | Community and Policy 
______________________________________________________________ 
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